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NOTICE TO ALL MPUMALANGA PRACTITIONERS 

Dear All  

Kindly accept this message with the intent it seeks to transmit, being one of grief and condolence but also of 

hope of resilience. 

As you know death is one of those harsh and hard realities which one must unequivocally accept. On behalf of 

the Mpumalanga Legal Practice Council, the Council wishes to express its great sadness and shock on hearing 

of the passing of the many practitioners during the year of 2020 and amidst these troubled times. 

The Mpumalanga Provincial Council extends sincere condolences to the families and friends of all those who 

had lost someone dear and that the memories of same shall continue with the reality that the departed certainly 

added value to this profession and to the lives of those around them. 

Be safe and Thank you.  

Mpumalanga Provincial Council  

 


